
January 25, 2024
Scheduled World Bank training at the Hilton Hotel

On January 24 of the current year in the Hilton Hotel under
the guidance of World Bank specialists a Training on the topic
“Increasing  the  professional  capacity  of  employees  in  the
field of model agreements” was held.

This training was conducted for all Project Implementation
Unit (PIU) staff as well as Project Management Units (PMU),
especially for procurement specialists. The training was also
attended  by  technical  experts,  environmental  and  social
specialists.

During the training Ms. Grace Nakuya – Senior Procurement
Specialist  of  the  World  Bank  and  Ekaterina  Odinaeva  –
Consultant of the Procurement Department of the World Bank,
provided general information on contracts, model agreements,
terms  and  conditions  of  their  implementation,  as  well  as
explained the subtleties of preparing tender documentation for
the procurement of goods and services.

The event was interesting, the participants asked questions,
which were answered in detail by the relevant specialists.


